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Falmouth Police Department

2 Marshall Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

Business 207-781-2300

Fax 207-781-3448

___________________________________________________________________________

Press Release 4/15/2015
The Falmouth Police Department has been awarded $5000.00 from the Maine Bureau of Highway Safety to utilize for OUI enforcement and sobriety check points.  During the next several months, increased enforcement specializing in detection of impaired drivers will be out in force.  As always, the department is committed in removing impaired drivers that can cause life threatening consequences to pedestrian’s, bicyclists and other motorist from the roadways.  
During these warmer days, we encourage all drivers to make good choices before you get behind the wheel.  Think of the possible consequences of your actions and enjoy a safe summer.
Contact:  Lt. John Kilbride
